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AWAKEN 2019 

The Chilhowee Baptist Association is hosting “Awake to 

Righteousness…” conference Sept. 22-25, 2019.  The focus 

of this conference will be “ONE BODY, ONE PURPOSE”.  

“Join with churches from across our association in seeking 

an encounter with Jesus that will “turn our world upside 

down”.   Pleasant Grove has been asked to serve as one of 

the host churches.  We will have a guest speaker each 

night of the conference sharing on a specific topic.   
 

 Sunday, Sept. 22nd,  Adam Dooley at 6:00 PM.    
 

 Monday, Sept. 23rd, Mike Blackaby at 7:00 PM.    
 

 Tuesday, Sept. 24th,  Charles Lowery at 7:00 PM.    
 

 Wednesday, Sept. 25th,  Bartholomew Orr at 7:00 PM 
 

Please be praying for this conference that God will move 

in our county in a great way!  

    

Golden Offering for Tennessee Missions 

Received To Date:  $2,497 
    

Wearing Of The Pink 
We will again support Breast Cancer Awareness month by 

wearing pink on Sunday, October 20th. 

SecSecSecSecuuuuririririty Volunty Volunty Volunty Volunteerteerteerteerssss    

Sunday, September 22nd 

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Jim Caldwell 

2nd Service Edward Hill 
 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in an “I Wish” 

card if you would be willing to volunteer. 

Just A ReminderJust A ReminderJust A ReminderJust A Reminder    

If all handicap spaces are full on Sunday morning, please 

use a guest parking space. 

    
    



Christian SympaChristian SympaChristian SympaChristian Sympathythythythy    
To the family of Buster Webb 

Precious in the sight of the Lord is the death of His saints. PS. 116:15 

 

Homebound Member of the Week 

Sept 22 -28      Carolyn Koontz 

    
Pleasant Grove Golf TournamentPleasant Grove Golf TournamentPleasant Grove Golf TournamentPleasant Grove Golf Tournament    

Sign up for the Pleasant Grove Golf Tournament to be 

held on September 21st, at Lambert Acres Golf Course.  

Cost is $35.00/person.  Please invite someone to play for 

the purpose of member fellowship and outreach.  Ages 12 

and up.  Ladies invited.    Sign-up sheet located in church 

hallway.   

DISCIPLESHIP TRAINING 

Karen Coppenger will teach a Discipleship Training class 

beginning with an introduction on Sept. 29th at 6:00 p.m., 

examining the topic "Living the Great Eight." 
 

The following disciplines will be studied:  Discipleship, 

Love, Stewardship, Service, Holiness, Trust, Surrender 

and Boldness.   

  

The study will last eight weeks, with the possibility of 

less  and is based on devotional thoughts by David 

Jeremiah. 
 

Life�Chain�
This year’s Life Chain will be held on Sunday, October 

6th, from 2-3 PM. This is an organized, silent stand for 

those who wish to say they are against abortion.  You are 

asked to hold a sign during the Life Chain.  If you are 

unable to stand for 1 hour, you are invited to bring a lawn 

chair.   
 

We will meet in the parking lot of Mike Morrell 

Investments and Garry Godfrey, CPA offices, 636 W. 

Lamar Alexander Parkway at 1:50 PM.  There is a sign-

up sheet available in the foyer hallway.   

BUSINESS MEETING 
Pleasant Grove Baptist Church met in regular business 

meeting with Rev. Greg Long presiding.   Minutes of 

previous meeting were read and approved.  Organization 

and department reports were given.  Finance report for 

August was presented.  The Sunday School average 

attendance for August was 203, average contacts were 258.  

Greg Long reported on Discipleship Training.   Karen 

Coppenger will begin a class September 29th. Tom Stanley 

will begin a class on October 13th. Diann Ringer reported 

for the WMU.  Thanks to everyone who has given to the 

Golden Offering and blanket drive.   October will begin 

the shoebox collection for Samaritan’s Purse. Thank you 

to the folks that have helped load the car for deliveries to 

the Baptist Center.  Stanley Janeway reported for the 

Trustees. The church has purchased the two propane 

tanks from Heritage Propane. We can now negotiate 

propane prices with other vendors.   Tika Buchanan 

reported for the Homebound Ministry.  We are a couple of 

months into the second rotation.  Thank you for sending 

cards.   
 

Old Business:  Nominating Committee presented a revised 

partial verbal list for the 2019-2020 church year.  Passed. 
 

Committee on Committee presented a partial verbal list 

for the 2019-2020 church year.  Passed. 
 

New Business:  None 
 

Marty Mueller motioned to adjourn.  All in favor. 
 

Greg Long, Moderator 

Lisa Hill, Church Clerk 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. Sept. 22nd 4:30 PM 

Lord’s Supper 

Service 

Sun. Sept. 29th Both AM 

Services 

WMU Meeting Wed. Oct. 2nd 6:30 PM 

 


